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tc \l1 "August 27, 2003
Dear Parents and Children,

I would like to welcome you to the start of a new school year and I’m looking forward to working with your child! You should have already received a copy of the supplies your child will need this year (if not, see attached sheet).
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Here is a little information about Mrs. Shanley...  This will be my 21st year teaching at Brookhaven Elementary.  I have worked in the past as a Special Education teacher, taught Middle School, Kindergarten, and First Grade students. 3 years ago, my principal asked me if I wanted to teach 3rd grade, and I said, “YES”! I have a 16yr old son named Brendan, a 12yr old daughter named Allison, and I am the guardian of a 12yr old girl named Alexa.  Some of my favorite things are collecting rocks and seashells, baking, gardening, kickboxing, spending time with family, and most of all working with children!  I am looking forward to getting to know each of you as well. We have an exciting year ahead of us, continuing our growth in math, and as readers and writers!
I look forward to meeting you at Meet the Teacher Night. I would like to discuss in person, my philosophies, class routines, expectations, and answer any questions that you may have about third grade.  You may contact me by calling 730-1700, sending in a note with your child, or by e-mail (kshanley@southcountry.org). 
Sincerely,
Mrs. Shanley
	Third Grade Supply List
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	*5 Composition Notebooks (HW, Writing, Reading, Math, & Word Work)
 3 packages of pencils (yellow, #2 pencils)
*2 pocket folders (classwork, mail folder)
*1 set of washable markers
*1 box of crayons
 1 pack Colored pencils (optional)
 6 Glue sticks

 1 box of tissues (thank you!)

*Smock (for art)

*Supply box (pencil box)

 Post –its
*12 inch/cm ruler 

 Baby wipes (optional)
 1 box of large ziplock bags (optional, but helpful)

*labeled with name


